Schweitzer, Debbie

From: Payne, Nancy

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2006 9:40 AM

To: Schweitzer, Debbie

Subject: FW: Please forward to Ald. Sandy Weidner

Deb, doesn't this go to Public Works and Services?

————— Original Message---—--—

From: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2006 9:36 AM

To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: FW: Please forward to Ald. Sandy Weidner

Nancy, I think this item would be for Traffic Commission

————— Original Message-----

From: NATHAN J KROES [mailto:kroes@wisc.edu]
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2006 4:51 PM

To: CH CLK

Subject: Please forward to Ald. Sandy Weidner

Ms. Weidner:

I email to request your assistance in getting a street light put in front of the
residences at 2506 and 2512 Rupert Blvd. There have been multiple vehicle break ins in
front of these residences (and in the

driveways) and even a home robbery. Most recently, this past Monday my roomate's car was
broken into in the driveway of 2512 while it was parked right next to the side door of the
house. One concern we have is the inadequate street lighting in front of our houses.
Ironically, there is a street pole out front with a neighborhood watch sign, but no light.
We do our best to watch our neighborhood, but would really appreciate a street light to
aid our efforts. I do not wish to barrage you with the details of why we are in need of a
street light and I believe that what I have written above will give you a good idea.

I encourage you to drive down Rupert at night and see the current lighting situation in
front of our houses(we are just down the hill from you). Please let us know what we need
to do, if you can help, etc. by emailing me or stopping by either residence mentioned
above.

We appreciate your time, help, and prompt reply.

Sincerely

Nathan Kroes

Db - 241~



